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Commemorative shirts—A 
Celebration of Our History! 
We have designed a t-shirt 

and a sweatshirt to celebrate 
our school’s history and to 
commemorate our closing. 
Information about ordering 
and sizing was sent home on 

Wednesday April 26th, 
2017.  

You are welcome to come in 
for viewing and sizing 

between 9:00 a.m. and 3:00 
p.m. until Friday May 5th, 

2017.    

On Wednesday May 3rd, 2017 
students in grades 1- 6 from 

Thompson Creek will join us for 
an afternoon of  fun activities, that 

will begin to build friendships. 

The grade 7 students from both of 
the schools will be setting up and 

running the activities. Our          
intermediate students will lead 

teams, made up of students from 
both schools, throughout the     

afternoon.  

 

On Friday May 19th, 2017 all of 
our students and staff will be   

travelling to Thompson Creek for 
the afternoon. We will be involved 

in various activities, including a 
staff/student volleyball game. 

Please watch for permission forms 
and more details to be sent home 

soon.  

Thank you!!! 

The Open House was a 

huge success! It was 

wonderful to see     

everyone and hear all of 

the great stories and 

memories of the school.  

We would like to send 

out special thanks to 

Linda Marr, Susan   

Roscoe, Brenda Robinson, 

Renee and Morgan  

Hamilton, Sheri Styles, 

Meaghan McCormack, 

and Joan Atkinson for all 

of their help before and 

during the event. Your 

hard work was greatly 

appreciated! 

Thank you also to all of 

the staff who attended 

and worked hard over 

the past few weeks to 

complete all of the tasks 

behind the scenes in   

order to prepare the 

school for this day.   

Thompson Creek is selling 

tickets to the Oshweken 

Speedway! These tickets are 

being sold at a reduced rate 

for adults and children. This is 

an awesome family activity! 

The races run most Friday 

nights throughout the spring 

and summer. Please call 

Thompson Creek at       

(905) 774-5460 for more           

information.  

Check out Oshweken   

Speedway at 

http://oshwekenspeedway.ca 

This year the grade 3 and 6 EQAO  

testing is scheduled for May 29, 30 
and 31. We know this can be a 
stressful time for our students and 
we will strive to keep the rest of the 
day as low key as possible. Please 
make sure your children are well 
rested and have had a good      
breakfast.  

Attendance is very important, and 
we ask during this time that you 
not schedule any appointments that 
may take your child out of the 
classroom during the school day.  

Wally Parr Sausage and      

Vessey’s Bulbs fundraising   

orders will arrive at the 

school this month! You will  

receive a notice shortly      

regarding pick up information. 



 

 

Hot Lunch Days 

If your child is away on a hot lunch day, please make arrangements to 

have their food either picked up or sent with a sibling, as our fridge 

space is limited at the school. Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Heart and Stroke Foundation’s Jump Rope for Heart! 
We will be participating in Jump Rope for Heart on the morning of Friday May 

19th. The kick-off assembly for this event took place on Wednesday April 26th.  A 

representative from the Heart and Stroke Foundation will be here to host this 

event. The children brought home a sponsor sheet from the Heart and Stroke 

Foundation following the assembly, and they may choose to ask sponsors to   

support their efforts on May 19th. This is always a fun spring time event, with 

money being raised for a great cause! 

 

 

The school will be closed 

Monday May 22nd, 2017 for 

Victoria Day. Enjoy your 

long weekend! 


